
OF METROPOLITAN BALTIMORE 

June 17, 2013 

MASCA 
1801J York Rd 
Suite 321 
Lutherville, MD 21093 

Dear MASCA, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff and members of the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Metropolitan Baltimore, I would like to thank you for your $1200 donation and boxes of 
wonderful items for our youth. The donation will definitely help us to make sure our members 
have a great summer and the chips, granola bars, cakes, Oreos, etc will make sure that their 
first day of Summer Fun Club is outstanding!!! 

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Metropolitan Baltimore mission is to enable all young people, 
especially those who need us most, to reach their full potential as productive, caring, 
responsible citizens. Our Board of Directors, staff, and volunteers are dedicated to making sure 
we provide GREAT FUTURES for our members and their families. 

^¥4aRaa Simmons 
Vice President of Resource Development 

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Metropolitan Baltimore is exempt from federal income tax under Section 
501 (C) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code and contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by 
law. Our tax identification number is: 26-4371125 

Sincerely, 

11 W. Mount Vernon Place, Baltimore, Maryland 21201* Phone 410-637-3838* Facsimile 410-637-3737 
wwv^.bRcmetrobaltimore.orR 

Member: Boys & Girls Clubs of America 


